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As a part of the Academic Activity of the Department, an orientation program for newly
admitted students of MBA & BBA was organized by the Department of Management Studies,
J.C. Bose University of Science and Technology, YMCA, Faridabad on 23.11.2022 from 10 am
to 1 pm. The Orientation program was held in different sessions and on this occasion all the
faculty members interacted with students.

Dr. Ashutosh Nigam, Dean, Faculty of Management Studies and Dr. Rachna Agrawal,
Chairperson, Department of Management Studies welcomed the newly admitted students and
congratulated them on getting admitted in the university. Dr. Rachna Agrawal suggested to
students to study well, attend all the classes regularly and participate in extracurricular activities
for their overall development.

Dr. Jyotsana Chawla and Dr. Neha Goyal gave a presentation about the University and the
Department respectively regarding the history, reputation and recent achievements of the
university and the department. Information regarding the students council was also provided to
the students in this session. Then, Dr. Renu Aggarwal and Dr. Sapna discussed rules and
regulations related to the examination system and after that Dr. Rupali Madan shared placement
facilities provided by the university with the students.

Followed next, Dr. Anushree Chauhan and Dr. Praveen Bharat discussed the importance of
students feedback and 360° feedback. Mr. Vikas shared information related to mooc certificate,
internship and attendance as a faculty coordinator and advised students to maintain discipline in
and outside the campus. The students were educated about the importance of their health,
hygiene, nutrition and fitness.

Following that ice breaking session was conducted among students by Dr. Arti Gupta and
students participated actively in various kinds of activities and gave performances. After that,
students were given a visit to the university campus by Dr. Shruti and Dr. Aniruddh Vijay and
they were acquainted with the infrastructural facilities provided by the university for a
comfortable learning for the students.

It may be noted that the department organizes such orientation programs every year for newly
admitted students.










